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22.3.20 
Dear Parents and carers,  

I’d appreciate it if you could read/ share this to your children.  

Thanks and much love 

Mrs Savage 

 

Dear children,  

I don’t normally write you an email on a Sunday. You normally see me on a Monday morning or 
in our assemblies or classes singing to you or telling you to live life in all its fullness! But it’s not 
a normal time for you, your family, the school or the coun try. 

So, I thought I’d write and say hello.   

Last week was strange wasn’t it? We hope you are all safe now with your families. I just wanted 
you to know you are loved, you’re worried about and thought over.  

Some children will be coming into school on some  days. If you’re not, it’s not because we don’t 
love you. It’s just that their parents are helping fight the disease that is making people poorly , 
get you food or deliveries, help keep things peaceful and safe and lots of other key jobs. At 
school we will be keeping them safe whilst they do that. They won’t always be in every day - like 
you it’s safer that they are at home.   

Our staff are here for you and your family. We are thinking about you constantly and plotting 
and planning on how we can be together even if we are physically apart. If you’ve not seen the 
website section there are lots of examples of work. If you run out of work let us know via 
Secretary@ and we’ll send more! Remember your Owl learning skills - they are more important 
than ever. 

 C - Collaboration  

O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance  

P - Pride 

I - Inspiration 

C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions  

Each one will all have their part to play over the  time we’re apart.  

mailto:secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk
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We know some of you may be scared ,  some excited, some confused, some happy, some thrilled, 
some annoyed.  Some of you might even be angry. It’s ok to feel all these things - emotions 
normal. Just remember the rules in life - you can feel what you want but don’t hurt yourself, 
others or property! Every great society (and school) has that.   

You knew I’d talk about rainbows at some point. Why? Cause our Rainbow promise is important. 
It teaches you how to be a good friend and neighbour. Love, Honesty, Respect, Peace , 
Forgiveness , Patience , Support , Kindness & Joy. This is important right now - be a good friend 
but look after your family. You may have to have some time not being near other people. It’s 
called social distancing if you leave a gap between you and the next person. They won’t think  you 
are rude- it’s the opposite great manners. If you are poorly you may need to self -isolate until you 
are better. That means stay at home. Your family can organise fir people to deliver food. It won’t 
be forever- we’ll be back together soon. Just like the flood sent down to Noah, this will pass and 
we can start again.  

By the way, we’ll miss your jokes. We’ll actually even miss your dabbing, flossing and Tiktoking 
through every lesson. We can’t give you a high five but can do so virtually or even an elbo w 
bump. 

I know it is tempting to head out and hang out as a group. Don’t. The virus that is making 
people poorly can be spread through crowds or groups even if you are feeling well. There will be 
time for you to go out just avoid the temptation of hanging around in groups outside of the Co-
op!  

I’ve been in my garden planting new bulbs. I was thinking about what we can do as a team and 
we’ll have a few projects as a team  

1. Window Wanderland has started the first theme is online and is Rainbows. Each week we’ll send in new 
themes. Send in your pictures and we’ll be setting up a gallery. 

2. Singing - you know I love a good song. First one to start practicing again is Stand by me- collectively you 
sound like angels when you sing. We’ll find a way to have a virtual 
choir. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BTCfQ6Bb8QE 

 

Lyrics~Stand By Me-Ben E. King 

Lyrics~Stand By Me-Ben E. King 

www.youtube.com 

3. Celebrating your gift and talents. Everyone has one. They really do. Find yours and enjoy developing it. 
In a few weeks we’ll ask you to send in info for this. You have your gift your talent bring that to life! 

It’s  Mother’s Day today so if you’ve not already done so remember to make her a card! Do a few 
chores around the house and be helpful.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BTCfQ6Bb8QE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BTCfQ6Bb8QE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BTCfQ6Bb8QE
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So until next time we meet in the flesh -Be the nice kid.  
Be the kid who can get along.  
Be the kid who is generous.  
Be the kid who is happy for other people.  
Be the kid who does the right thing.  
Be the nice kid.  

We are still so very proud to be your teachers.  

All our love and respect 

 

Mrs Savage and the staff at Jennett’s Park School.  


